
It should always be a priority to verify Medicare eligibility at time of referral. If you find that there is an open

liability claim in CWF, verify with intake staff that your services are not related to the auto accident. Please view

Medicare's response on how to handle this type of situation:

http://www.palmettogba.com/palmetto/providers.nsf/DocsCat/JM-Home-Health-and-Hospice~8B4RCH3276

Knowledgebase
http://kb.barnestorm.biz/KnowledgebaseArticle50794.aspx

Filing Medicare Claim While Liability Claim Open In CWF
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